
2006 Lead Elimination Plan
Annual Event

Please join the Greater Cleveland Lead Advisory
Council as we celebrate the first year of

Greater Cleveland’s Plan to Eliminate
Lead Poisoning by 2010.

Progress Update of the GCLAC
Marketing and Communication Plan Revealed

Keynote Address from
Dr. Bruce Lanphear, MD, MPH

Cincinnati Children's Hospital Medical Center

April 4, 2006
12:00pm to 2:00pm

City Club of Cleveland
850 Euclid Avenue

Cleveland, Ohio

Supported by: Cleveland Department of Public Health, Cuyahoga County Board of Health,
Lutheran Metropolitan Ministry, St. Luke’s Foundation of Cleveland, QualChoice HMO, Swetland
Center for Environmental Health, Case School of Medicine

For reservations please contact
the City Club @ 216-621-0082
$15.00 for Club Members
$25.00 for Non-Club Members


